
 

 

Barrow Hill Estate 
Meet the Contractor Event 

 
As you may know United Living have been appointed by 
Westminster City Council to carry out planned maintenance works to 
the Barrow Hill Estate carpark and communal gardens.  
 
The proposed scope of works is summarised as follows: 
 
 Resurfacing to car park areas and estate entrance roads, 

including the infrastructure for the future provision of EV 
charging points 

 Landscape improvement works to the estate’s communal garden 
to include hard and soft landscaping, new planting, Play area, 
Pergola & Benches.  

We anticipate these works will start in February 2024.  

We invite you to come along to meet the project team responsible for   
these works, you can ask any questions or raise any concerns you        
may have.  
 
Where:  Barrow Hill estate, Community Centre 
When: Monday 15 January 2024 between 6.30-7.30pm.  
 
We hope to see you there. 
 


